
31st March 2023


CLA UPDATE


On Tuesday we sent you a message updating you on the meetings 
that took place during Monday and Tuesday morning. As of today we 
have not received any update from the Company’s side


LVE ENTITLEMENT FOR SEASONAL BASES


An amendment has been made on the Leave Entitlement for the 
Seasonal bases until the CLA is signed. Although during the LVE 
bidding period and the open phase bidding you were able to book 23 
days, at the moment your entitlement has been reduced to 20. To 
those of you who have booked more than 20 days, you might be 
contacted by the Leave Department. If this happens, please contact 
us for advice.


Once the CLA is signed, this entitlement will be increased to 23 again.


MISSED SALES


We encourage you to use the “missed sales” button on the EPOS  
when bars are not filled as expected.


After yesterday’s meeting at the Newrest catering facility in Palma, 
we had the opportunity to discuss this with Angie Mullen and she told 
us the issue has now been resolved and you should be seeing bar 
loading as expected from today.


STRIKE IN PORTUGAL


As you may know, our Portuguese colleagues are striking this 
weekend (1-3 April) fighting for an improvement in their working 
conditions.


Might be possible that you get roster changes to cover or to replace 
our Portuguese colleagues.


We recommend you not to refuse the duty but we ask you to let us 
know and send us the following information in order to inform the  



Portuguese unions should they need to take action for breach of the 
right to strike:


- Date


- Flight Number and route


- Name and Crew Number


NEW SICKNESS PROCEDURE


On the 1st of April, an important amendment enters into force that 
will simplify the procedures related to Sick Leave. From that date, the 
doctor that issues the medical report or confirmation (partes de baja, 
de confirmación y de alta) will give you only a copy of it and will send 
the copy to the Company through the Seguridad Social system.


Therefore you are no longer obliged to provide the Company with 
these documents. 


If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your base reps.


Wishing you a good weekend,


SITCPLA Reps


